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South Fremantle Football Club 
Open their doors to the 

Wiluna Martu Students 

 

South Fremantle Football Club invited the Wiluna Martu Students to Fremantle Oval on 

Friday the 29th of July 2012, to observe training and have the opportunity to meet and 

greet the league team and senior coaches.  

A big thank you, to Garry Davidson, South’s Operations Manager, who presented the 

students with a South Fremantle Football Club cap on arrival and opened the doors to 

the inner sanctum of the club.  

Garry led the group through the club’s change rooms explaining the different facets to 

the workings of the Club. With a tour of the weights room, the John Todd coach’s room, 

the Ice bathes and locker room, the Wiluna students walked away enlightened by the 

experience. 

Senior Coach and former Docker great Paul Hasleby took time out to talk to the group 

prior to training. 

Special thanks to  

 

Brian Ciccotosto: Club President 

Garry Davidson: Operations Manager 

Daniel Vidovich: Development Officer 

Paul Hasleby: League Coach 

 

For helping set up the visit and making the Wiluna Students feel welcome. 

South Fremantle Football Club is the WAFL Club allocated to the Wiluna zone and the 

Wiluna Martu students look forward to a long and successful relationship with the 

mighty Bulldogs. 
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Terrance Callow, Jarred  Burns, Alan Ashwin, Ada Ashwin, Paul Hasleby, Brogan Ashwin, Graham Lane, George Burns 
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Garry Davidson and the gang 
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“Come on the Mighty Bulldogs” 


